
 

Message from Miss Bendall 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We have had an extremely busy week here. You may 

have seen by the amount of cars in our car park, we 

have welcomed many visitors!  

 

On Wednesday, we had a review which was carried 

out by two members of the ACE Trust team. They 

spoke to children, looked at books and 

observed lessons here. The review was very positive 

and they went away impressed by all the work we are 

doing here. ACE will be running some parent sessions 

in the new year so you will have an opportunity to find 

out about their organisation, their vision and meet the 

ACE team. 

 

I had a great lesson with Quantock on Tuesday 

afternoon where we challenged stereotypes. It was 

really interesting and once again showed our young 

people to be confident and articulate.  

 

Have a lovely weekend. If you're a Strictly fan- it's a 

big one this weekend! 

 

See you all on Monday. 

 

Kind regards, 

Miss Bendall  

Head of School: Beccy Bendall 

Key Dates; 

 

INSET Day - Friday 24th November 

 

 29th November - visit of Tiny Travels YsR-4 

 1st December - PTA Christmas Fayre 3.30pm 

 4th December  - YR-Y6 (inclusive) annual  

   nasal flu vaccination 

 13th December - YR-Y2 Nativity at Stockland 

   Church 2pm 

 14th December - Carol Service at Stockland        

   Church 2.30pm 

 

CROSS COUNTRY: 

 Wednesday 7th February 2024 

 Wednesday 6th March 2024 

Insert photo 

17th November 2023 

 

 

 

Stars of the week    Values of the week 

Class 1 Featherlake 

 Summer   Liam 

Class 2 Horner 

 Maisie & Jess  Jemima 

Class 3 Quantock    

 Kitt (Y3) & Thomas (Y4)  Heidi 

Class 4 Bucehayes  

 Joe and Harry E   Helena  



Safeguarding 

If you have any safeguarding concerns, please email  

stocklanddsl@redstartpartnership.co.uk 

This inbox is monitored daily.  

 

Our Designated Safeguarding Lead is Miss Beccy Bendall and our Deputy Designated 

Safeguarding Leads are Miss Natalie Martin and Miss Rachel Smith. 

Our school’s Child Protection and Safeguarding Policy can be found online at: 

https://stocklandprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/09/Final-RB-4.1-Stockland-Primary-

Academy-Safeguarding-Policy-2023_24-Final-Signed-DHC-1-2.pdf 

If you have any concerns about the safety of a child you can either talk to our DSL or DDSL or 

you can phone Devon MASH on 01392 384964 or email our safeguarding inbox; 

stocklanddsl@redstartpartnership.co.uk 

 

INSET Day—Friday 24th November 

 

Breakfast club 

Thank you so much to all of you who took the time to come back to us with your potential days 

for breakfast club. We have collated all the information and sent it across to ACE for review. If it is 

something you would be interested in and you haven’t let us know please do take the time to as 

it’s viability will likely be reliant on numbers. 

 

Numbots and TTRS 

Mary, Ruben, Maggie 

Millie, Henry, Alfie 

 

Remembrance 

It was lovely to see some of you at church over the 

weekend, enjoying the displays of photos, maps and films. 

I'd particularly like to thank Hazel, Maggie and Millie for 

their help with burying the school time capsule and Austin, 

Hazel and Heidi for presenting the school poppy wreath 

with such confidence and respect - well done all of you. 

 

 



 

Orthoptic Vision Screening for 4-5 year olds 

Reception children will be offered an eye test on Friday 5th January 2024.  If you do NOT want your 

child to have an eye test please complete a form that has been sent out via email and return it to the 

school.  Your child will be seen by an eye professional who is trained and experienced at testing a 

child`s vision.  

What will the Examiner test for? 

They will check the visual acuity (eyesight) of either eye, with the main aim is to pick up reduced 

vision caused by a need for glasses. This may be in one eye, or both. 

 Why are children tested at this age? 

At the age of 4 to 5 vision can be accurately tested using a subjective assessment, in an enjoyable 

format for children.   

It is important that any vision problems are detected early so treatment can be undertaken and not 

interfere with their education. Treatment of most vision problems caused by a need for glasses (long 

sight, short sight or astigmatism), detected at this age will achieve a good result.  

 

Annual nasal flu vaccination - Years R—6 (inclusive) 

The School Age Immunisation Service will be visiting the school on Monday 4th December.  In 2023/24 

all children in Primary Schools from Reception to year 6 (inclusive) will be offered the vaccine.  The 

vaccination is free and recommended for young children; it is administered by a quick and simple 

spray up the nose.   The school will be visited on Monday 4th December.  Please submit your consent 

form by midday 30th November to ensure your child receives their vaccination.   https://

www.kernowimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu  The code for the school is DV137454. 

 

Tiny Travels visiting Wednesday 29th November Years R—4 

We have booked a company called Tiny Travels to visit Years R-4 on Wednesday 29th November.  

Tiny Travels gives children a fully immersive, fun opportunity to learn about cultures around the world. 

They offer global learning through sensory exploration. Tiny Travels believes in amplifying historically 

marginalised voices. It is important that children learn about the true aspects of a country and not an 

idea of what the culture looks like, therefore they have hired women from all around the world to 

create the resources they will bring to school.  

 

Chorister for a Day 

Be a Chorister for a Day returns on Saturday 25 November! Be a Chorister for a Day is a free Chorister 

open day for boys and girls currently in Years 2 – 5 who enjoy singing. It is a great chance for young 

people to be encouraged and coached by professional musicians in an inspirational setting. Find out 

more at bit.ly/BACFAD. Or via Exeter Cathedral website https://www.exeter-cathedral.org.uk/whats-

on/page/2/ 

 

Gifts & Garlands—Family crafts session. Thursday 7 December, 3 - 6pm. 

Thelma Hulbert Gallery, Dowell St, Honiton EX14 1LX, thelmahulbert.com 

Create a mini wreath to take home. Enjoy mince pies, cookies and apple juice. 

10% discount on gifts and decorations in the exhibition and shop.  

Free drop in, donations welcome. 

 



 

Messages from the PTA 

 

Donations for the Christmas raffle please! 

We’ll be raffling hampers this Christmas - we’d be very grateful for donations. Chocolate, wine, festive 

food, toys and gifts all very welcome! Please leave with the school office.  

 

Order a freshly made Christmas Wreath 

If you would like to order a beautiful fresh and dried foliage wreath to hang on your door this Christ-

mas please book through ParentPay or let us know on stocklandpta@gmail.com. Made by the PTA for 

£25 each.   

 

Christmas Fair – 1st December 

We can’t wait to see everyone in the snow at the Christmas Fair on Friday 1 December. Lots of 

games, crafts and Christmassy vibes. We’ll have sausage rolls, sweet treats, mulled wine and hot 

chocolate to keep everyone going. Held after school in the playground, 3.30pm - 5pm.  

 

Kitting out Class 2’s outdoor classroom 

The structure is finished and the grass is now down - thanks very much to Nick (Otis, Margot and 

Hubie’s dad) and Marc the school caretaker for their work over the past months. It’s looking great, 

and all paid for by the PTA thanks to your generous donations and some kind funding from the Village 

Fair committee.  

Our fundraising this Christmas will help fill the space with toys, equipment and decorations, making it 

really fun for Class 2 to learn and play in the fresh air.  

 

 



Class 1 Featherlake News 

 

We have had a fabulous week this week, learning all about Diwali. The children are confident at ex-

plaining what the festival of Diwali is and how some people might celebrate the festival. They have 

made spice painted lamps and also their own clay Diya lamps to take home. We are hoping to send 

these home next week once they have dried fully allowing the children to paint them. They were all 

amazing at making their lamps, showing good rolling and pinching techniques.  

Next week we are moving away from different festivals to learning about Habitats. We will start with 

woodland next week, followed by Arctic/Antarctic leading into a very exciting time of the year. 

Apologies if they begin to come home singing 'C' (I daren't say the word yet) songs!  

 

Please can the children wear their PE kits as usual next Tuesday 21st November 



 

Class 2 Horner News  

 

This week we have started reading ‘Not Quite Narwhal’ and 

we are going to be writing our own journey story based on this 

book. Throughout the sequence of lessons we will be focusing 

on character description, learning what an adjective is and an 

expanded noun phrase. We will also be trying to extend our 

sentences with and, but and or.  

 

In art we have been learning about different skills in drawing in 

order to help create our snail drawings. We have been 

practising drawing different types of line and learning how to 

create light and dark in a drawing.  

 

 

We have had a few jumpers/items of PE clothing go missing, so please can you check the labels of your 

children’s clothes for names - thank you. 

 

 



Class 3 Quantock News 

 

We've been as busy as ever in Quantock Class this week, writing stories about volcanic 

islands, creating cave art with charcoal and finding out about naturally occurring rocks. 

Yesterday, we took advantage of a break in the weather to walk down to the church 

and look at the photographic exhibition. The children were incredibly observant - noticing 

the change of use of several village buildings, spotting where they lived on some very old 

maps and even spotting a few grandparents!   

 



 

Class 4 Bucehayes News  

 

This week as well as holding our remembrance 

service on Monday, we have also learnt 

about Diwali and how over 1 billion people 

around the world celebrate including Hindus 

and Buddhists.  We have enjoyed learning 

more about the Maya through their games, 

myths and creation story and we are about to 

start writing instructions of a version of their ball 

game that Mr Murnane could play with us in 

PE.  We have started learning the songs, music 

and signing for our performance with the 

Bournemouth Symphony Orchestra which is 

happening in January 2024.  Lots of fun.  

 

Our School Council leaders are prepared for the first meeting with our new representatives next 

week.  We will also be holding a Christmas sing-a-long session at lunchtime once a week for 

KS2, where we will just enjoy singing Christmas songs ready for a sing-a-long session at the 

School Christmas Fair. 



 

 

Thursday 7th December 

Order on ParentPay as usual 

 



 






